
Friday,
September 8, 2023



Unfortunately, our brand new sidewalk 
is not available to walk on yet so 

please refrain from using it until we 
receive word from the construction 

company that it is ready for use. 

New Sidewalk







Chorus

"Calling all singers!  Chorus sign ups are this week.  
No prior experience is necessary.  All you have to do is 
scan the QR code on the fliers outside the commons, 
fill out the form and show up next Tuesday, September 
12th after school in the band room.  Rehearsals are 
held on Tuesdays and Fridays after school.  Don't 
delay-JOIN TODAY!"



Just a reminder:
Girls' Basketball will begin Tuesday, 9/12
Boy's Volleyball will begin Thursday, 9/14

INTRAMURALS:



Girl’s softball

They lost to Oak Lawn last night, good try girls!



Boy’s Softball 

They won against Oak Lawn 3-1 

Practice after school today till 4

Good Job Boys!



Riddle

There is a vehicle that is spelled the same 
backward as it is spelled forward. What vehicle is 

that?



Yesterday’s Answer

These letters are found in every day of the week. What letters are they?

D-A-Y!



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! Thanks Prairie 
View! 

Have a Fast Friday!


